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I s s u e  1 9  ( 2 2 / 2 3 ) -  9 t h  J u n e  2 0 2 3  

CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2023 

 12th June - Year 6 Class 
Trip/ Class R Cake Stall 

 13th June - SEN Drop-In 
for Parents at 9am 

 15th June - Yrs 3/4 Cricket 
Competition / FOS Disco  

 20th June - Year 3 School 
Trip / Summer Musical 
Evening 

 22nd June - Class Photo-
graphs / Yrs5/6 Cricket 
Competition 

 26th June - Class 3 Cake 
Stall 

 29th June - Yrs 3/4 Tennis 
Competition 

 3rd July - Class 6 Cake 
Stall 

 4th July - Year 1 Class Trip 

 3rd/4th July - Years 5/6 
Production of ‘Oliver’ 

 5th July - Year 6 First Aid 
Training  

 6th July - Year 3 Open 
Classroom / Year 5 Class 
Trip 

 

 

 

…  continued on page 2 

  

 

Year 2 Visit to Hindu Temple 

Class 2 enjoyed visiting the Hindu Temple in Huddersfield to learn more 
about the Hinduism religion and their culture.  
 

They took part in a treasure hunt to identify features of a temple,           
explored artefacts, designed crowns and also had time to explore some 
Hindu music and dance.   



2 

 

I s s u e  1 9  ( 2 2 / 2 3 ) -  9 t h  J u n e  2 0 2 3  

CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2023      continued 

 7th July - Year 6 Open 
Classroom (parent v child 
rounder's game) / last day 
of Mrs Jameson’s music 
lessons for this term / 
FOS Summer Mini-Fest 

 10th July - Year 6 Transi-
tion Week 

 12th July - Year 2 Trip to 
Gymnastics Club 

 17th July - Class R Class 
Trip / Sports Week  

 18th July -  Sports Day 

 19th July - Year 6 Picnic in 
the Park 

 21st July - Leavers’ As-
sembly / School closes for 
Summer Holidays. 

 

 

 

 

         

 

   

          

 

On Tuesday 13th June at 9am there will be a drop-in session for you to 
meet the school’s Special Educational Needs Coordinator and discuss any 
concerns or worries you have about our child.  Please come to the main 
school office. 

SEN Drop-In 

School Lunches 
As you will be aware food prices have been rising over the past few 
months.  This has had an impact on the cost of a school meal.  Reluctantly 
the Governors have decided to raise the cost of a school meal to £2.35, as 
from the start of the new school year in September. This is still the     
cheapest in the Trust.  Governors also want you to be aware that if food 
costs continue to rise they may need to increase this again during the year. 

Also a reminder to Year 2 parents that Universal Free School Meals are on-
ly available to the end of Year 2 and so from September you will need to 
pay for your child’s lunch. 

School Governors 
The School Governors are looking for someone to co-opt onto the 
school’s Governing Body.  If you know anyone who would be interested 
please let the School Office know. 

Playground Equipment 
For health and safety reasons please would you ensure your children do 
not play on the playground equipment before and after school when not 
supervised by a member of staff.  Thank you. 

African Children’s Choir 
I have attached the information again about the African Children’s Choir, 
just in case you are interested in hosting a child. 
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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

 

FOS Framble 
Thanks to everyone who helped with today’s fancy dress ramble.  Don’t 
forget to get your completed sponsorship forms and cash back to school 
in a sealed envelope as soon as possible so we can put the money to 
good use to support the children’s learning. 
 

School Disco 
The last disco of the school year will be held next Thursday (15 June). 
Pupils are invited to attend from:- 
 

5 - 5.30pm:  Class R (£2.50 each).  Parents/carers must stay with their 
child for the full 30 minutes. 
5.45 - 6.45pm:  Classes 1, 2 and 3 (£4 each includes drinks and hotdog)  
7 - 8pm:  Classes 4, 5 and 6 (£4 each, as above) 
 

Please remember that mobile phones will not be allowed in the disco. 

FOS Information 

More information can be found on our school website:-  
www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

Trophies 
If your child received a trophy at the Leavers Assembly last July please 
would you return them to school so they can be presented again, this 
year.  Thank you. 

Mellors - Vacancy 
Mellors (our school dinner catering company) have a vacancy for a Catering 
Assistant here at school.  Please contact them if you are interested or pass 
on the information to anyone you think might be interested. Thank you. 

Online Safety Newsletter 

Colour Run at Thirsk School  

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is attached, for your information. 

Please see attached details of this year’s Colour Run taking place at Thirsk 

School & Sixth Form College on Friday 23rd June. 
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